Home Learning - Week 31

This week we have continued our learning based on the story ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar.’

This week we have talked about which food are healthy and unhealthy and the importance of a
balanced diet. We designed our 'Dream Healthy Lunchbox'.

We were very excited to welcome some new visitors to our class... butterfly eggs! We talked
about how they might grow and change an can't wait to see what happens over the next few
weeks!

In Maths we have been learning how to halve numbers 0-10 and have used vocabulary such as,
share, altogether, equals, halve, half, the same as, less. We investigated which numbers can
and cannot be halved equally.

We have strengthened the muscles in our hands by threading Cheerios onto pipe cleaners to
make caterpillars.

We learnt how to prepare fruit for a healthy fruit smoothis by peeling, cutting, chopping,
slicing and blending.

We have been learning how to programme a Beebot to move forwards, backwards, side to side.
In Letters and Sounds we have focussed on the sounds ‘ai, ee, igh, od’. and the tricky words:
do, out, what, when.

Home Learning Task:

Ms Burnell has been teaching us how to programme a Beebot. Have a go at these online Beebot

games. Can you programme the Beebot to get to the flower?

https://scratch.mit.edu/projects/19685257

Please remember to read five times and record it in your reading diary.

Please could we ask that all jumpers are clearly marked with your child's name, with the arrival of

slightly warmer weather the children are taking their jumpers off more often and it is tricky for us

to ensure that everyone goes home with the correct one unless they are clearly named.

Sun Hat/Cream - Now that the warmer weather has arrived please could you ensue that your child

brings a named sun hat to school every day and suncream (named) that can be kept at school.

(Thank you to everyone who has already done this).

We hope you have an enjoyable weekend,

Mrs Paul, Miss Burnell and Cheryl.



